
Extension of the Consultation Period on "Application for Prior Consent 

under Section 7P of the Telecommunications Ordinance in respect of the 

Proposed Acquisition of CSL New World Mobility Limited by HKT 

Limited" (the “Consultation Paper”) 

 

The Office of the Communications Authority (“OFCA”) announced 

today (22 January 2014) that the period to submit representations to the 

Consultation Paper has been extended. 

 

All representations should be submitted to OFCA on or before 4 

February 2014 instead of the original deadline 24 January 2014 as set out in the 

Consultation Paper. 

 

The decision to extend the consultation period has been made in 

response to requests from the industry. 

 

 

Office of the Communications Authority 
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